
Class Cancellations Due to 

National Center Test for University Admissions 

 

 

On January 17 (Sat) and 18 (Sun) 2015, the National Center Test for 

University Admissions will be held at Komaba Campus. To prepare for exam 

implementation at the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences, classes in the 

buildings listed below will be cancelled in the afternoon of Jun 16. 

 

 

 

 

Date and time Buildings not available for use 

Jan 16 (Fri.) 2015  

(from third period (13:00–) through 

the end of the day) 

1, 5, 7, 11, 12, 13, Rm. 900  

 

 

Note: 

- Classes in Building 8 and 21 KOMCEE WEST will be held as usual.   

However, classes held together with College of Arts and Sciences will be 

cancelled unless otherwise instructed by each instructor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PEAK/GPEAK Section 

January 14, 2015 


